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Ealing Green party: working for people and planet

THANK YOU ealing for voting green!
Ealing green party smash all previous records in general election

Ealing Green Party recorded outstanding results in the 

recent General Election. Neil Reynolds finished 3rd  in 

Ealing Southall, as did Natalia Kubica in Ealing North. 

This was a first in both seats and huge progress!

Dr Kate Crossland saw a big increase in vote share in 

Ealing Central and Acton, finishing with just over 11% of 

the total votes cast. All three candidates are delighted 

that the current parliament now has 4 Green MPs to 

work for real hope and real change, and look forward 

to sharing news of Green success stories. 

Neil, Kate and Natalia celebrate!

residents- how do you feel about learning to live with beavers? Scan the QR code to 

share how you feel about the project. 

Ealing beavers: Pioneering project shows amazing early success

Take the survey and 

           share your views

ealing.greenparty.org.uk

“We know how much Green issues mean to the people in Ealing – it’s 

wonderful to be able to send that message to Government” 

Neil Reynolds, Chair, Ealing Green Party
“ ”

Beavers are now living alongside us in Ealing! A 

pioneering project supported by Ealing Wildlife Group 

has released wild beavers into a secure area in 

Greenford. The beavers have already had babies!

Kate Crossland, one of our General Election 

candidates, loved joining a tour: “Seeing beavers in 

London is so exciting! They are already reducing 

flooding and bringing more diverse wildlife to the area”.

The project team want to hear the view of local 



Cheryl: Action on fly tipping 

Can we help? Would you like to get involved?

CARELINE: COUNCIL must review decision

Ealing Council closed its Careline service in March 

this year. Local campaigners from Ealing Reclaim 

Social Care Action Group are appalled and are 

looking into an official complaint to the Council.

 

Green Party campaigner and NHS doctor Kate

Campaigners calling for decision to be reversed

Kate speaking about social care

News in brief
Library of things now open:  You can now borrow tools and equipment from the 

new ‘Library of Things’ in Ealing Broadway shopping centre. There is a small 

charge but much cheaper than buying your own, and better for the planet too.

 

London Cycling Survey:  London Cycling Campaign are looking for your views on 

cycling in London- please take their survey here: tinyurl.com/LCCsurvey24

hanwellbroadway@ealing.greenparty.org.uk
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Crossland explains: “Services like CareLine keep people safe at home, 

relieve pressure on carers, and help stop unnecessary hospital admissions. We 

will support ERSCAG to put pressure on the Council to review this decision”.

Keep up to date with news on this and other social care issues at erscag.org.uk. 

Green Party membership is growing both in Ealing and 

nationally. Come and help us get Ealing’s first Green 

Councillor elected! There are many different ways to get 

involved, and we’d love to hear your views on the good and 

bad about our local area. 

Become a member and join our growing team

join.greenparty.org.uk

Our 4 Green MPs!
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